
Hello Steve, 
I have met with Rosemary Merriam with OWANA and listened to their concerns.  The owner, Shawn 
Walker, is willing to make the following changes: 

1. Add a window to the street side elevation of the addition; 
2. Front door shall remain in existing location; however, the swing shall be reversed. 

 
See you at the hearing on Monday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Cormier 
Cormier Architecture 
2709 S 4th Street 
Austin, TX 78704 
 


